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Summary 

P3 budget monitoring report is going to Cabinet on 22 September 2021 and includes 
details about General Fund revenue, Dedicated Schools Grant (DSG), Housing 
Revenue Account (HRA) and progress made against savings targets.  
 

Recommendations: 
 
The Overview and Scrutiny Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. To note the Council’s progress and position to date on its P3 budget 
monitoring report; and 

2. Consider areas of concern (e.g. revenue overspends, savings target) in 
developing scrutiny questions.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


